
The following are pictures from the weeks ending in 5.27.20 thru 6.19.20in regards to the East/West Technology Buildings (Founders Hall) 

Renovations and Addition Project.  We have finally reached the milestone that we most looked forward to when we started this project 

this time last year, and that is we passed the final inspection from the fire marshal and have received building occupancy.  This another 

sign that the project is coming to a completion.  There is some last minute installations (mostly technology with the security access con-

trols, cameras, etc.) and the work associated with the architect’s and owner’s punch lists.  The first shipment of furniture will arrive in the 

next couple of weeks, and it won’t be long before we are moving staff into the building.  The building systems (mostly HVAC) are being 

fine tuned to operate efficiently and effectively.  There are a few ancillary projects that are getting underway, the most significant is the 

work associated with redoing Parking Lots 5 and 6 which will complete the site support needed for this building to serve its occupants. 
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Photo #1 was taken outside of the north en-

trance of the addition looking at what was the 

northeast corner of West Tech.  Here you can see 

that the site which was disturbed during construc-

tion has undergone the work needed in order to 

restore it.  Photo #2 shows the work needed in 

order to complete the new art faculty office 

which is one of the last spaces to be completed 

because it was serving as the temporary server 

room prior to its renovation.  Photo #3 was taken 

in the new Academic Commons (addition) show-

ing one of the new glass dividers separating the 

banquette seating areas.  Photo #4 shows anoth-

er piece of the new building security systems and 

that is a new door access scanner that was re-

cently installed. 
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